
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 

TOWN OF BRANDON 
2417 FRANKLIN STREET 
BRANDON, VT 05733 
 

Separate sealed BIDS for the construction of the Town of 
Brandon – Cobb Hill Culvert Replacement, will be 
received by the Town of Brandon, VT. The bid consists 
of the construction of a new aluminum open bottom arch 
to replace an existing six foot diameter culvert. The BIDS 
shall be received by the Town of Brandon, 2417 Franklin 
Street, Brandon, VT 05733, until 1:00 PM April 13, 2016 
and then at said office publicly opened and read aloud. If 
BIDS are forwarded by mail, the sealed envelope 
containing BID must be enclosed in another envelope 
containing the BID addressed to the Town of Brandon, 
2417 Franklin Street, Brandon, VT 05733. A pre-bid 
meeting is scheduled at the Cobb Hill site on 10:00 AM 
March 30, 2016. All prospective bidders are encouraged 
to attend this meeting. 
 
Each BID must be accompanied by a certified check 
payable to the OWNER for five percent (5%) of the total 
amount of the BID. A BID bond may be used in lieu of a 
certified check. Failure to submit such with the BID will 
render the Bidder non-responsive, and BID will not be 
read. 
 
The CONTRACT DOCUMENTS may be examined at the 
following locations: 
1. Aldrich + Elliott, PC, 6 Market Place, Ste. 2, Essex 

Jct., VT   05452. 
2. Town of Brandon, 2417 Franklin Street, Brandon, VT 

05733. 
3. AGC of VT Plan Room, c/o Works In Progress, 20 

Farrell Street, Suite 103, So. Burlington, VT 05403. 
 
Copies of the CONTRACT DOCUMENTS may be 
obtained at the office of Blue Prints Etc. located at 20 
Farrell Street, South Burlington, VT 05403, upon a non-
refundable payment of $75.00 for each set. Checks shall 
be payable to Blue Prints Et. 
 
A Performance BOND and a Payment BOND each in an 
amount equal to one hundred percent (100%) of the 
contract price will be required. 
 
The Owner reserves the right to reject any and all bids.   
  
 
March 23, 2016 David J. Atherton 
 Town Manager 
 Town of Brandon 
 


